
 

                      

           Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Saturday, July 7 
  5:00 p.m.  +Patrick Awosgba 

        Sunday, July 8 

 8:30 a.m.     People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.   +Robert Peter Balazs, Sr.  

5:00 p.m.   +Michael Payor    

   Monday, July 9   

7:30 a.m.      +Carol Biondo 

   Tuesday, July 10 

7:30 a.m.      +Carmen Zaccaria 

    Wednesday, July 11 
  St. Benedict 

5:00 p.m. +Henry F. Johnson 

  +Caldogero DiMaggio 

  +All Souls in Purgatory 

  Thursday, July 12    

7:30 a.m. +Michael Sexton 

   Friday, July 13 

7:30 a.m.     + David Gahrmann 

  Saturday, July 14 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.    +Stanley Makowski  

           Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

            Sunday, July 15 

  8:30 a.m.    +Bennie Lewinski 

 10:00 a.m.    People of the Parish 

  5:00 p.m.    +Alvin Estrada 

  
  

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for July 

 
 

 

 

 

       Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

Weekend of June 30 - $4,840.50 
Mail Donations $ 1,386.00 

 
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.     

Air Conditioning/Heat Envelopes may 

be dropped in any collection basket 

throughout the year.   These monies 

are used to defray our air conditioning 

costs in the summer and heat costs in 

the winter.  Thank you for your support. 

 
Parish Registration:  All parishioners should be 

registered.  Parishioners over the age of 18 should 

register independently of their parents.  It is necessary 

to be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months 

with active participation including attending Mass on a 

regular basis in order for us to provide testimonial 

letters to be a sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  

Kindly notify the parish office of any changes in 

address or phone number. 

 

 
Week of July 7-July 13 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 

+Sanctuary Candle+ 

Special Intention 

Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. 
Call the parish office for details. 

Family Faith Formation Program - If you have not re-

registered your child/children for the next school year, 

you may do so during regular office hours.  If you have 

a child entering first grade and would like to join our 

Faith Formation Program, a copy of a Baptismal 

Record is required upon registration unless they were 

baptized at Corpus Christi Church.  More info, call the 

parish office. 

 
Beginning July 13 thru August 31 
the Parish Office will be closed on 
Fridays. 

Parish Office Summer Hours  

Monday thru Thursday 

  9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
                  

 

Evangelization: 

Priests and their Pastoral Ministry 

 

That priests, who experience fatigue 

and loneliness in their pastoral work, 

may find help and comfort in their 

intimacy with the Lord and in their 

friendship with their brother priests. 
 



July 
Month of the 

PRECIOUS BLOOD 
 
Eternal Father, I offer You the 
Most Precious Blood of Jesus 
Christ, the merits, love and 
suffering of His Sacred Heart, and the tears 
and sorrows of our Immaculate Mother, as 
the price of the favor I wish to obtain from 
Your infinite goodness.  Amen. 

 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 8, 2018 
“As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered me and set me 
on my feet, and I heard the one who was speaking say to 
me, ‘Son of man, I am sending you…’” EZEKIEL 2:2-3 
God asks each of us to do some special work for Him.  He 
gives us the resources we need to do His work.  However, 
do we listen to God when He calls?  Do we get up on our 
feet and use our talent to do the work He asks of us?  
Remember, God doesn’t call the equipped, he equips the 
called. 

 
Patricia Ronan, Joe Rossi, Maria Rossi, Antoinette Rossi,  

Florence Unverzagt, Kristin Rein,  

Patricia Doyle, Margaret Drack, 

Mary Ann Pillo, Carol Ostrowski,  

Anna Kulkowsky, Noel Gowran, 

Susan Wiecek Shecter, Maryanne Goccia,  

Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson, Debbie Canuso-Danley, 

Maria C Silva, Catherine Cantasano, Kathleen McGreevy, 

Louis Kadubic, Michael Majewski, Josephine Dehlinger, 

Joyce Hanula, John Gregor, Jean Obst, Emerson Harper, 

Renee Giliberti, Genevieve Mroczko, Bernadette Haase, 

Phyllis Mason, Gloria Gregor-Hughes,Karen Kleinschmidt, 

Roger Gregor, Peggy Reynolds, Kathy Reinhardt, 

Luke Mayell, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Margaret Drum. 

Please keep us updated on your loved ones. 
 

The Immaculate Conception Farmer’s Market returns 
for it’s 3rd Summer with Fresh Local Produce and 
beautiful Handmade Goods from Local Farmers and 
Artisans! – 23 Manalapan Road, Spotswood, NJ 
Sundays from June 24-Sept, 9th 10:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 

 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Society would like 
to thank all who donated items, the 
vendors and the shoppers who 
participated in their Yard Sale on 
Saturday, June 23rd. The event was a 

success!  See you in the fall.  
 

 

 

 Companions of Mary   

Eucharistic Ministers who bring 
Holy Communion to the 

homebound. 
If you or anyone you know 
would like to schedule a home 
visit and receive Holy Communion, kindly call the 
parish office. 

 
Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE 

GIVING by logging on to our website: ON LINE 

GIVING  Our thanks to the many families that have 
signed up for Online Giving! If you manage your bills 
online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving 
to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure and you 
decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even 
view your giving history just by logging in Visit our 
website:  

 
 

We were having an issue with our  
e-mail so please use this email 
corpuschristichurch5@gmail.com 
 

The South River Food Bank has a new location: 98 
Jackson Street 
Doors will open at 10:00 am-12 noon every Wednesday 
and the First Two Saturdays of each month.  Parking is 
available.  No need to arrive early. 

 
Parents Night Out 
Sponsored by the Children’s Evangelization 
Ministry 
 
When was the last time you had a night off? 
Would you like a couple of hours of peace 
and quiet? 

 
This summer come join us for Parents Night Out, 
Friday, July 13th from 6:30-8:30 p.m. Your child will 
have a great time with a variety of activities while also 
making a difference in our community. 
● 2 Spoons and a Balloon game 
● Decorating baseball caps  
● Making Lemonade 
● Movie (Bernadette) & Snack 
● Help the S.R. Food bank decorating lunch bags.       
    These bags will be used by volunteers from Corpus 
    Christi to pack a healthy lunch for children                 
    participating in the S.R. Food Bank Summer Lunch  
    Program. 
● Story Time 
Everyone participating will be entered on a raffle for 
the opportunity to receive one of three $10 certificates 
to the Milltown Ice Cream Depot. 

Registration forms are available at the parish office 

during regular office hours. 

 



Stress in Your Marriage 
Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage?  
Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with your spouse?  
Are you constantly fighting?  Or, do you simply shut 
down?  Have you through about separation or 
divorce?  Does talking about it only make it worse?  
…Retrouvaille is a Lifeline to Help Couples Heal and 
Renew their Marriages.  The program consists of a 
weekend experience for married couples (no group 
discussions with six follow-up sessions. 
UPCOMING WEEKEND:  August 24-26, 2018 
More information calling the Family Office at 732-243-
4573 TO REGISTER:  Call Rich & Annette 
Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or  
email 3024@retrouvaille.org  

 
BLOOD DRIVE MONDAY, JULY 30, 2018 

CORPUS CHRISTI CHURCH HALL 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED 

SIGN UP TIMES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

11:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 

1:30-3:30 p.m. 

3:30-5:30 p.m. 

5:30-7:30 p.m. 

7:30-9:00 p.m. clean up  

We welcome any youth or scouts to volunteer. 

If you can assist us, please call the parish office 

to sign up a specific time. 
 

Finding Community in Our Parish 

A Stewardship Reflection 
A faith community is deeper than just the folks around 
the water cooler or the friends that meet for happy 
hour.  A faith community asks more of us and gives 
us much more.  The perfect place to find this 
community is in your parish.  Finding a small faith 
community within the parish strengthens you, it 
strengthens the parish, and it strengthens the Body of 
Christ.  Take a fresh look at what our parish offers, 
and a fresh look at what you have to offer our parish. 

 
July 23 – 7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Victories Parish, 
Sayreville, will hold a Mass and healing service.  The 
celebrant will be Father John Campoli, Director of His 
Love Ministries.  Individual healing prayers will be 
given following Mass.  All are welcome.  For  
information call Marilyn, (732) 991-7379 or visit 
www.frjohncompoli.com 
 

 
 

An attitude of gratitude 

is central to 

the stewardship way of life. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Let us pray: 
The ongoing practice of separating children from 

their parents has already, as of May, left nearly 2000 

children separated from their parents.  As Bishop 

Basquez, Chairman of the U.S. Conference of 

Catholic Bishops’ Committee on Migration, and 

Sister Donna Markham OPPhD, President and CEO 

of Catholic Charities, remind us – as a nation and 

people of faith, we can and must do better.  Join 

USCCB?Migration and Refugee Services and 

Catholic Charities USA today to help make a 

difference.  Please email us at 

familyseparation@usccb.org or 

socialpolicty@catholiccharitiesusa.org with 

information and questions. 

Five Ways to Help Stop Family Separation 

Pray – Find a prayer for migrant children. 

Speak Up – Sign our Action Alert and share with 

your networks.  Also consider contacting your 

senators and representative directly by phone to 

voice your concerns.   

Take Action – Contact your local Catholic Charities 

affiliate to learn about their material/volunteer needs.  

Join the Share the Journey global solidarity campaign 

with migrants and refugees. 

Give- To support agencies that are helping families and 

children impacted by the crisis.  (100% of your 

donation will go to the 21 Catholic Charities agencies 

assisting unaccompanied children) 

Learn More – To learn more about Family Separation, 

visit the Justice For Immigrants (JFI) “Family 

Separation Webpage” to review backgrounders, 

educational material and a webinar.      
 

 

 
Renovations in the church will begin on 
Monday, July 9th.  While work is being 
done in the church, Mass will be 
celebrated in the church hall. 

mailto:3024@retrouvaille.org
http://www.frjohncompoli.com/
mailto:familyseparation@usccb.org
mailto:socialpolicty@catholiccharitiesusa.org

